
Tuesday 12th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

3S Compliment Chain Reward

As a result of their excellent behaviour, 3S have completed their compliment chain. We have earned a reward
which will take place during the afternoon of Thursday 14th December.

We have decided on a movie afternoon. Here is some information about it:
● Children can bring in a change of clothes to wear for the afternoon. This could be their pyjamas, a onesie or

normal mufti clothes. The children will change into their outfits after lunch.
● A movie which will be shown in the classroom. We will decide this together as a class and it will have either a

U or PG rating.
● Children will be allowed to bring in a personal snack for the afternoon and a drink of their choice (fizzy drinks

are NOT allowed). Please ensure that all food items are nut-free and the drink to be no larger than 500ml.
● Children can also bring in a cuddly toy, blanket or cushion for the afternoon to be as comfortable as possible

when watching the movie.

Please note that children will be responsible for all their belongings therefore naming each item would ensure
that items are not misplaced or lost. We ask that the children do not share the food items that they bring in due
to dietary requirements and allergies.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. I will be speaking to the children about the compliment
chain party prior to the event so they know what will be happening during their cinema afternoon.

Thank you again for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Miss Stone
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